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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: January 26, 2024
In response to resident complaints, the Muncie Inn, located at 414 N Madison, has been inspected and tagged as an unsafe building. There were multiple code violations, safety risks, and fire hazards, and the owner has been instructed to vacate the building. 
In preparation to provide services for the people currently residing at the Muncie Inn, City officials met with homelessness providers on Friday to create a plan. These providers moved quickly to prepare adequate space for those residing in the 44 rooms at the Muncie Inn. Frank Baldwin, chair of the Indiana Region 6 Housing Consortium, believes that moving to emergency shelter will benefit the families at the Inn, as they will now qualify for permanent housing programs such as down payment assistance. 
Anyone impacted by the Muncie Inn closure can contact The HUB at (765) 282-3948 for more assistance. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]


Michele Owen
mowen@muncie.in.gov
(765) 702 - 0979

image1.png
MUNCIE




